
 
 

August 16, 2022 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome to a new school year at Dingman- Delaware Primary! It is my pleasure to express my 
sincere eagerness to work with you and your child. 
 
Our faculty looks forward to welcoming your child on Monday, August 29th for a new school 
year. We have a wonderful staff in place that is prepared for total academic focus for the benefit 
of our students. Although times have changed, the commitment to excellence in education 
remains the same. 
 
We aim to foster a culture of success at the Primary School. Parents are encouraged to be 
actively involved as your help is essential to our success. As a school “Educating for Life’s 
Journey,” we will make a difference in the lives of the children we teach.  We hold high 
expectations for ourselves and for our students. With your support and cooperation, we will 
provide a quality education that will meet the needs of all students in our school.   
 
Please note the new procedures below:  
 

 

 
• Kiss and Ride Drop off will be the arrival procedures used in the morning. Parents 

please stay in your vehicles. Staff will assist opening car doors. Parents should use the 
service or the bus service. 

 
• Kindergarten Meet the Teacher Day will be held on August 24th at selected times. 

Information was sent to all kindergarteners attending in-person instruction.  
 

• First Day of School is Monday, August 29th.  
 

 
We look forward to working with you and your child. It is going to be an exciting school year and 
I hope that you and your child are as eager to begin as we are.  Enjoy your final weeks of 
summer break and if we can be of any service, please contact us at (570) 296 - 3132. 
 
         Sincerely, 
 
 
 
         Kimberly A. Butaitis  
         Principal 


